Miller Grove School Board

Called Meeting

August 4, 2016
The Miller Grove School Board met in a Regular session with the following members present:

Eric Mabe




Bret Garrett




Brandon Darrow



Lewis Russell
Brian Lennon
Members Absent:  Kristi Burnett and Doug Hall
Others in attendance:  Steve Johnson and Gary Billingsley.  
At approximately 6:01 p.m. the meeting was called to order by Eric Mabe. 
Budget Workshop:

Mr. Johnson advised the Board that Kori Reed had asked to get out of her contract to take another job.  He added that if the Board approved her resignation, her replacement may cost more affecting the budget’s bottom line.

Mr. Johnson also told the Board that there were 28 kindergarten students enrolled.  Mrs. Fox had a plan to split the class if needed.  Mr. Russell stated that after the new building was done we may be able to look at hiring another teacher if still needed.

Mr. Johnson told the Board it may be time to fill the vacant second maintenance position.

Proposed Budget:

A motion was made by Brandon Darrow and seconded by Lewis Russell to accept the proposed budget.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Proposed M&O tax rate:
A motion was made by Lewis Russell and seconded by Bret Garrett to accept a proposed M&O tax rate of $1.17.  The motion carried unanimously.

Proposed I&S tax rate:

A motion was made by Brian Lennon and seconded by Lewis Russell to accept a proposed I&S tax rate of $0.15.  The motion carried unanimously.

A motion was made by Bret Garrett and seconded by Brandon Darrow to set the budget hearing for August 29, 2016.  The motion carried unanimously.

At 6:55 p.m. a motion was made by Brandon Darrow and seconded by Bret Garrett to adjourn.  The motion carried unanimously.

_______________________

_________________________

President



Secretary
